
 
 
 
Date:2011/9/27 
 
To: Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 
 
FCC ID: PH3DJ-V57T 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to ascertain that Alinco Inc. Electronic Div. Product Name VHF UHF FM 
Transceiver Without D-SUB9 connector. 
 
If you have any question or concerns, pls. contact us. 
 
 
  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
(kazuhiro kusuhara/General Manager, production section)   
 
 


